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MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Highway 20 Easement 

To: Council 

From: Sean Dunsmore, Manager Engineering 

 

As part of the replacement of the Highway 20 bridge 200 metres west of the Welland 

Canal and in order to not disrupt traffic, the Region has designed a temporary road just 

to the south of the existing Highway 20. This temporary road is outside the existing road 

allowance for Highway 20 on the south side. The properties that the temporary road 

lands on are under private ownership by others one of which is the City of Thorold.   

In order to allow this construction the Region of Niagara has requested a temporary 

easement over the property owned by the City. This easement will allow the 

conveyance of the traffic during construction but will be returned to the City in a like new 

condition.   

As this work falls under the delegated authority to issue road occupancy permits staff is 

approving the temporary easement. 

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 

Sean Dunsmore, P.Eng. 

Manager Engineering 


